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Thank you for being or becoming
a member of our Federation!

Thank you for being or becoming
a member of our Federation!

 

Your membership is now expired, as we will now be offering memberships from January to December of each year. 
We invite you to renew your membership card for another year.

By being a member, you are a part of a group of seniors passionate about �ghting for our rights! Every member counts!

As many of you know, we have discontinued the publication of the Horizons magazine and have replaced it with 
a monthly 50+Newsletter that you can access from our website (www.nbscf.ca) and our Facebook page 
(NBSCF-FCANB). For those of you without access to the internet, please let us know and the 50+Newsletter can 
be mailed out to you in paper form.

Thanks to the continued support of seniors and organizations around the province, our Federation has fought over 
the years for bene�ts such as: keeping your assets when moving into a nursing home (only your income is taken into 
account); affordable auto, home and travel insurance; rebates on property tax; heating assistance in the winter; the 
Guaranteed supplement for low-income seniors; passports available for 10 years; free �u vaccines; and discounts in 
stores, restaurants, shops, public transportation, shows, events, hunting and �shing licenses, and so much more.

The New Brunswick Senior Citizens Federation needs your support! We are continuously �ghting for the wellbeing of 
all seniors in the province. In the past year, we have approached the government on many subjects and concerns: 
conditions in nursing homes, home care, rural hospital ER closures, the high-dose �u vaccine, the 30-day limit on 
prescriptions during the pandemic, and the list goes on. In order to have a bigger voice, we need more members. 
Become a member of our organization for just $10/year (fee lowered for 2021 only). Please help us by spreading the 
word to all your friends and family who are 50 years and over. There is strength in numbers when dealing with the 
government. Tell your friends and let’s work together to improve and maintain an excellent quality of life!

You can renew by �lling out the form below and sending a cheque by mail, or by calling our provincial of�ce at 
1-800-453-4333 to renew using your credit card.

Please note that if you have a policy with one of our insurance carriers, you are required to continue your membership 
since these are considered group insurances!
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Make cheques out to NBSCF-FCANB or call the office
with your credit card.

$10 for one person           $20 for a couple
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